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Poland considers the EC proposal as thoughtful, well balanced and first of all realistic approach to negotiations.

On introduction part, we would like to note our full support for the notion to build these negotiations on Article 20 of the AoA.

We also share the view, that all Members should fully benefit from the expansion of trade and we are looking for balanced negotiations, where trade concerns and non-trade concerns will be fully taken into account.

In the area of market access we generally support formula approach for reduction of bound tariffs.  We also have noticed several shortcomings in the current TRQ system.  We see this element as very important in the reform process and look forward for further discussion how to improve operation of TRQs.

We fully support assessment of the EC delegation on usefulness of the SSG and we share the view, that this mechanism should be maintained.

On export competition, Poland shares the opinion of the European Communities that all forms of export subsidies should be covered during these negotiations.

In the area of domestic support we endorse proposed further reduction of AMS from bound levels.

In our view, support in green and blue categories should be maintained.  The access to these measures can be crucial for many Members in order to protect living standards of farmers and allow them to prevent deterioration of rural regions.

Poland has already stressed on several previous occasions strong support for inclusion of non-trade concerns into negotiating process.

In this area, the EC enumerated important elements linked to agriculture, such as: environment protection, poverty alleviation, food safety, consumers' concerns and animal welfare.

In our view we cannot avoid discussion on these issues.  We understand, that for many Members this area is less important and perhaps belongs to the future, but at the same time it has to be understood, that for many of us these problems are present today.  They are discussed not only by the officials but also are of great interest to consumers and producers.

We welcome the EC proposal in the area of Special and Differential treatment.  We share the view that special needs of most fragile economies, dependant very often on agricultural production, should be recognized.

We are ready to discuss this issue further and in our view four measures proposed by the EC can be considered as a base for discussion.

Finally, Poland supports the continuation of the peace clause as a logic and important element of the reform process. 
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